
 

 

 
 

            
      

        
  

           
      

 

   
             

      
   

 
             

 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop C2-21-16 
Baltimore, Maryland  21244-1850 

Center for Clinical Standards and Quality/Quality, Safety & Oversight Group 

Termination Notice 

Notice is hereby given that on March 7, 2019 the agreement between I-70 
Community Hospital (CCN# 261334), Sweet Springs, Missouri and the Secretary of 
Health and Human Services, as a critical access hospital in the Medicare program, will be 
terminated. 

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services has determined that I-70 Community 
Hospital is not in compliance with the following federal regulations under the 
Emergency Medical Treatment and Labor Act(EMTALA). 

42 CFR 489.24 (Special Responsibilities of Medicare Hospitals in Emergency Cases) 

42 CFR 489.20(l) (Basic Provider Commitments) 

We have determined that the deficiencies cited above are so serious they constitute an immediate 
threat to patient health and safety. The Medicare program will not make payment for services 
furnished to patients admitted on or after March 7, 2019. For patients admitted prior to March 7, 
2019, payment will be made for up to 30 days of covered services furnished after March 7, 2019. 

Pam Thomas 
Branch Manager 
Non-Long Term Care Branch 




